
May 30, 2025 
Subject: Adjustment to June 2 Price Increase (USA) 
 
 
At Watts, we are constantly collaborating with our partners to lead in our response to changes in market 
conditions. Assessing the volatility in the last couple of weeks, working through the details, and ensuring 
that we stay at the forefront of meeting the needs of the market, we are electing to Adjust our June 2 price 
sheet.  
 
 
As a result, we will NOT be implementing the June 2, 2025, price increase for the product categories listed 
below. Pricing for these categories will revert to the levels implemented on March 31, 2025. 

 
 

Valves Reverted to March 31, 2025 

HVAC Reverted to March 31, 2025 

  
  

We will be implementing our announced Drains Increase as follows: 
 

Drains IMPLEMENT JUNE 2, 2025 

Orion 15% 

Blucher 10% 
Cast Iron & 

Trench 5% 
 
 
We know that you have been managing uncertainty alongside us, and we want to thank you for your 
understanding as we navigate our way through this dynamic market environment together. 
 
Pricing files will be available as soon as possible from your local Watts reps. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Manager or the Watts Pricing Department. 


